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RJM Letter of Recommendation 

Reference Number: 200524 

Date: 20 May 2024 

To: Whom it May Concern 

Cc:  

From: Principal Conveyors - Paul Young 

Re: RJM Conveyor Services Letter of Recommendation 

 

To Whom it may concern, 

I am writing this letter to provide a strong business reference for RJM Conveyor Services / Bob 
Miller. Having had the opportunity to work closely with RJM Conveyor Services, I can attest to their 
exceptional professionalism, quality of work, and commitment to excellence. 
RJM Conveyor services was engaged by Roy Hill 3 years ago with the intentions to carry out splice 
supervision and splice QA across our both sites and instantly highlighted some areas that were an 
issue with the field splicing being carried out on site. 
During this time working with Bob, he has always conducted himself professionally and his 
knowledge of splicing and flaking is exceptional.    

Bob’s attention to detail, depth of knowledge, communication and QA documentation is of the 

highest standard and I have no hesitation in recommending RJM Conveyor Services in the areas 

of: 

• Splice supervision - Operational, Projects and Flakes. 

•  Quality Assurance – End to end Splicing process including equipment checks. 

•  Conveyor Belt installation & Methodology reviews. 

• Conveyor Splicing and Install equipment review & strategy recommendations. 

• Safety – High degree of safe work and very influential with teams. Proactive in highlighting 

safety improvements and discussions. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Paul Young 

Principle Conveyors  

0408 339 988
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